
From: Information Management Team
To:
Subject: RE: LGOIMA Request
Date: Tuesday, 10 August 2021 3:52:00 PM

Tēnā koe 
 
We refer to your information request dated 30 July 2021.
 
Your information request is declined under sections 7(2)(a)(c) and (f) of the Local
Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA).   There are no
considerations which render it desirable in the public interest to release this
information.  You have a right to complain to the Ombudsman about this decision.
 
Nāku noa, nā
 
Kate Ostapowicz 
Senior Advisor, Official Information

Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand 
W www.huttcity.govt.nz

 
 
 

From: Information Management Team 
Sent: Friday, 30 July 2021 4:01 PM
To: 
Subject: RE: LGOIMA Request
 
Tēnā koe 
 
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION - LOCAL GOVERNMENT OFFICIAL
INFORMATION AND MEETINGS ACT 1987: ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF
REQUEST
 
I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your official information request dated 30 July
2021 for information regarding E-mail communications between persons specified in your
request within the specified time frames.  
 
We received your request on 30 July 2021. We will endeavour to respond to your request
as soon as possible and in any event no later than 20 working days after the day your
request was received. If we are unable to respond to your request by then, we will notify
you of an extension of that timeframe.
 
If any additional factors come to light which are relevant to your request, please do not
hesitate to contact us so that these can be taken into account.
 
Nāku noa, nā
 
Hutt City Council
 
 
From: contact mailbox 
Sent: Friday, 30 July 2021 1:38 PM






